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From: Mottel, Haley

Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2016 12:18 PM

To: Haley, Nikki; Patel, Swati

Cc: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: FW: Thank you

FYI 

 

From: Jay West [mailto:west.jt1964@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2016 11:50 AM 
To: Mottel, Haley 

Subject: Thank you 

 

Haley, 

Thank you for the continuous updates from the Governor during Hurricane 

Matthew.  I sincerely appreciate your information and including me as a 

representative elect. Please pass on my gratitude to the Governor and 

staff.  It was very nice to have the updates for citizens in District 

7.  Again, thank you. 
 

--  

Dr. Jay West, Partner 

Robinson & West LLC 

Commercial and Residential Appraisals 

808 N. Murray Ave 

Anderson, SC  29625 

 

(c) 864-379-1379 


